
Clubs
Volleyball Club - Will meet today after school

Gingerbeard Houses
Thank you to everyone who contributed their spare change to the Change for

Change Gingerbread House Challenge! WMS has generated 300 dollars to donate to
a charity of the winner’s choice! All of the houses created by the teachers showed

creativity and demonstrated their amazing ability to collaborate. 
Congratulations to the creators of the Berry Chilly House, our math teachers, who

had over $100 in their jar!The Math Department has selected the charity, Harboring
Hearts, to receive the funds donated in the Change to Change Gingerbread House

Challenge. Thank you to all who participated and contributed!

 

12/20 - Early Dismissal
12/21 - 1/1 - School Closed Winter Recess
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